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NOTICE 
Thermal Scanning Protocol– COVID-19 

 
We are committed to preventing the spread of   

COVID-19. 

  
 Before entering the Bergen County Justice Center, everyone 
must have their temperature taken with a no contact device. 

 
If your temperature is 100.4° F or above or if you refuse to be 
scanned, you will not be permitted to enter the Bergen County 

Justice Center and/or ancillary Judiciary Facilities. 
 

Anyone with a fever should immediately consult with a  
health care provider or use New Jersey’s  

COVID-19 symptom self-checker 
https://self.covid19.nj.gov/ 

 

For updated information, visit www.njcourts.gov 
We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your understanding  

during this difficult time. 
 


